
Grant Committee Minutes for the November 25, 2014 meeting 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:03 p.m. with Wanda Freeman, Tom York, Linda Kellogg, Darla 

Rippee and Doris French present. 

 

A motion was made by Linda and seconded by Tom to approve the agenda.  Motion passed. 

A motion was made by Linda and seconded by Tom to accept the October minutes.  Motion passed. 

 

Doris will work on the Loons grant application.  We will ask for diamond dust and bleachers. 

 

We tabled the roads until next fall.  We will discuss the walking trails later also. 

 

We discussed a basketball net at the hall at one end of the parking lot.  We still have to figure out if 

there is enough room at the park for basketball or soccer areas.  In the spring Tom will pull the frames 

out of the woods and check them and the nets to see what condition they are in.  We may be able to 

make the soccer field with them.   

 

Linda said the Riecker Foundation gave money for a fire station to a township.  She will bring the 

article to the next meeting.  We may be able to get equipment for the fire department from them. 

 

There is a new person in charge of mosquito control and he is looking for grants.  If possible, we would 

like to combine grant requests with them.  Organizations are more apt to approve grants if there is a 

joint effort. 

 

A motion for not having a December meeting was made by Linda and seconded by Tom.  Motion 

passed.   

 

The next meeting will be January 13, 2015. 

 

A motion to adjourn was made by Linda and seconded by Doris.  Motion passed and the meeting 

adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Doris French 

Secretary 


